
Investing Now for 

Newton’s Future 

Mayor Ruthanne Fuller and the City of Newton 

unveil the New Location for the Lincoln Eliot 

School 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                

A wonderful new location for a school for the Lincoln-Eliot 

community and the first new park created in close to a century 
 

For information please contact us at: LincolnEliot@newtonma.gov 

or call us at: (617) 796-1600 

or visit our website at: https://www.newtonma.gov/government/public-buildings   

 

If you're interested in receiving routine email updates regarding this project, please email the project at: 

LincolnEliot@newtonma.gov 


